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of enzyme formation, including enzyme 
induction, cellular differentiation, and 
the role of nucleic acids in enLyme syn- 
thesis; the relationship of genes to en-
zymes; enzymes and cell structure; the 
enqmatic  bas~s of some physiological 
functions, including rnuscular work, ex-
cretlon, vision, and bioluminescence; the 
mechanisms of energy supply to the cell; 
and the natural and artificial regulation 
of enzyme activity in the cell. 

The  organirers of the symposium se-
lected a panel of exceptional competence, 
so tlie published papers are authoritative 
and of the highest rluallty. Some of the 
papi3rs contain new material not pub-
lished elsewhere and will be of interest 
even to specialists. T h e  symposium as a 
whole covers such a broad field that it 
should be of great value to both teachers 
and graduate students in the biological 
sclences as a guide to current interests 
aird future trends in research on  en-
zymes. There arc few biologists whose 
viewpoint would not be broadened by a 
careful reading of this volume. 
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